
 

 

 

The American Rescue Plan Act (ARP) 

 
 
Acknowledgement 
Lakeland Community College has signed and returned to the Department of Education (ED) the Certification and 

Agreement and the assurance that the institution has used, or intends to use, no less than 50 percent of the funds 

received under Section 18004(a)(1) of the American Rescue Plan (ARP) to provide emergency grant to students. 

 

Total Funds 
Lakeland Community College received $5,882,052 in ARP grant funds for students.  

 

Total Distribution 
As of October 6, 2021, Lakeland has awarded $2,019,974 in ARP grant funds to students. 
 

Number of Students Who Have Received ARP Funds 
As of October 6, 2021, 1,475 students have been awarded ARP grant funds. 

 

Determination of Distribution 
All enrolled students for summer and/or fall 2021 who have an eligible expense due to the COVID-19 pandemic 

including, but not limited to, items related to their cost of attendance, such as tuition and fees, books, food, 

technology, transportation, medical and mental health care and child care may apply for a maximum of $1500 in ARP 

grant funding. 

 

Instructions 
Students can apply by submitting the ARP application which is located on the ARP webpage.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, contact 

Student Service Center 

440.525.7050 or sscenter@lakelandcc.edu 

 

https://www.lakelandcc.edu/web/about/stimulus-grants-heerf

